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NOTICE

The Dothan Police Department would like to inform the community that on Thursday, December
12" Dothan Utilities will be conducting scheduled maintenance at the Kater Williams Justice
Building. As a result, power to the building will be very limited throughout most of the daytime
hours. The building will be closed to the public and will resume normal business hours on
Friday, December 13%, 2024.

For immediate assistance on Thursday, December 12th, 2024, please reach out to the non-
emergency line at (334) 793-0215. You can access commonly requested forms by visiting
www.dothanpd.org or by emailing your request to dpd(@dothan.org.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time.

Sincerely,

William E. Benny
Chief of Police

POLICE DEPARTMENT

210 NORTH SAINT ANDREWS STREET + DOTHAN, ALABAMA 36303 - 334-615-3000
Email: dpd@‘duthan.org’




